
April 15, 2018 board meeting  

 

The meeting was brought to order by Linda King. Linda King, Elsie Shaw 

and Joanne Wicker were in attendance. John Beebe and Mark Moore were 

absent.  

 

The minutes from the March meeting were approved.  

 

Treasurer report: The treasurer report was presented by Linda King. The 

account has a balance of $16,702.34.  

 

Membership: Elsie Shaw sent get well cards to several members. She also 

contacted three members whose dues were overdue. They have expressed 

interest in rejoining.  

 

New business: The Earthquake Sectional is scheduled for September 15 

and September 16, 2018. The board voted to cancel the September unit 

game and reschedule it for December 9 during STAC week.  

Food and coffee cleanup at the unit game will be done by the hospitality 

host for that month. Table breakdown will be done voluntarily by the 

members. Vinny McLoughlin has been doing coffee. The board members 

can help by learning the system and taking over the responsibility.  

John Beebe is doing hospitality June 17. Mark Moore is hospitality host for 

the May unit game. Skip Pack will direct the May unit game.  

 

Old business: The Christmas party chair will be Carol Nicoletti with Linda 

King assisting. It will be held on December 16 at Old City Hall in Gilroy.  

 

Social bridge: Elsie Shaw and Diana Dragt are in charge of publicity for the 

May 6th event. Hardcopies of the details will be distributed to all interested 

individuals.  

 

Meeting adjourned 


